
 

 

Herbie Newell 

I have lived in Humshaugh since 1989, with our daughter and 

now grandchildren attending the village school.  Prior to my 

retirement in 2016, I spent 45 years as a scientist working on 

new drug treatments for cancer, most recently at the 

Northern Institute for Cancer Research, Newcastle University.  

I help at the school on a regular basis with Forest School 

/Outdoor learning and also in support of STEM activities.   

I believe passionately that our school is the life-blood of our 

community, and welcome the opportunity of supporting the 

outstanding staff in enabling our wonderful children to 

realise their full potential in a challenging world. 


